Town of Cornish
Planning Board Meeting Minutes
Meeting of 12/20/04

CPB Members in Attendance: Dan Sherman, Brad Perkins, Sheena Randall, Les
MacMaster

Dan Sherman called the meeting to order at around 7:20PM.

Agenda Item #1 - Fire Department — Second meeting on application for
construction of a new Emergency Services tower.

DS had an opportunity to review Selectmen meeting minutes of 12/09/04.
Sam Gilpatrick indicated town does not have to hold special town meeting to use grant.
Sam also indicated that town does not have to spend money and then get reimbursed.

Sam indicated notice to abutters letter had been mailed. Sam will provide CPB a copy of
the abutter’s letter.

An interested citizen (Gary Himlin?) who had several questions concerning the new
tower attended the meeting. As this citizen lived outside the 500° “abutter notification”
requirement, he had not received the abutter’s letter. The board answered all the

questions posed..
The board voted unanimously to approve the application.

The planning board will draft a letter in the next two weeks confirming the approval of
the application.



